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SR 597 (Dale Mabry Highway) Intersection Improvements at Sunlake Boulevard 254677-4-30-92

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits at Sunlake Blvd
Project Start February 2021
City Lutz
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

SR 597
Construction
Cost

$1.94 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2021

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randall Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All work associated with this project was completed on
September 1, 2021.

This design-build project made safety improvements to the
intersection of Dale Mabry Highway and Sunlake Boulevard in Lutz,
Hillsborough County.  

Improvements include: 

 installed a new traffic signal this intersection
 widened the existing northbound Dale Mabry Highway
added a left-turn lane onto Sunlake Boulevard
extended the right-turn lane from Sunlake Boulevard
onto southbound Dale Mabry Highway to Geraci Road  
resurfaced and widened Sunlake Boulevard to accommodate
two northbound lanes and two southbound lanes
added pedestrian crosswalks, sidewalks, lighting, driveway
reconstruction, signage and pavement markings

 


